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OLD  COLLEGIANS  IN  THE  USA

IN  THE 

HOSTED BY HEAD OF ADVANCEMENT, PETER FRANKS 
ON BEHALF OF BBC HEADMASTER, PAUL BROWN

Calling all North American based Old Collegians, 
you are invited to attend

The College is seeking to establish a BBC USA Ambassador group through the 
development of an OCA network in the USA for Old Boys.

The network aims to develop and foster links between Old Collegians and other 
Australian ex-pats residing in North America, in addition to anyone connected to BBC 
who regularly travels to the US for business or pleasure.

Events on the West and East coasts occur every two years in association with the 
Australian Independent Schools USA Foundation (www.aisausafoundation.com).

This affiliation enables each school’s Old Boy network to be broadened through the 
27 member schools. Whilst BBC is not currenty an affiliate, we will be seeking full 
membership in the near future.

Whilst there is a fundraising aspect to this event, you will not be asked to make 
a gift. However, we hope that you will take away the material provided for future 
consideration. For planning purposes, please indicate your attendance as soon as 
possible directly to Mr Peter Franks via pfranks@bbc.qld.edu.au

Yours sincerely,

SAVE THE DATE
Sunday 30 September 2018
12.00pm - 3.00pm
The Waterbar Restaurant,
San Francisco

Sunday 6 October 2018
5.00pm - 9.00pm
The Australian Hotel,
New York

This is a free event and
partners are welcome

Mr Paul Brown
Headmaster

Mr Peter Franks
Head of Advancement


